
              THE ELEVENTH ANNUAL SERVANT LEADERSHIP DAY 

                                       With MICHAEL REUTER 

 

      SERVANT LEADERSHIP’S MAGICAL STEP BEYOND 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. 

Chancellor’s Suite - Student Center, lower level    

 

                 ALL MEMBERS OF THE SETON HALL COMMUNITY ARE INVITED 

                                             Sponsored by the Center for Vocation and Servant Leadership and  

                                                                 the Office of Mission and Ministry 

Michael Reuter’s discussion will bring experi-

ential reality to the ‘being’ and ‘doing’ in the 

servant leader’s life’s journey. Discussing the 

characteristics of great leadership, he speaks 

of the magical step that “servant leadership” 

takes beyond them. Servant leadership’s re-

ality is brought to life as Michael explores the 

questions, “What does great servant leader-

ship look like in its living?” and “What is its 

tangible impact on the lives touched?” His discussion will more fully open our eyes 

to the daily offerings that life gives us to share our servant leadership gifts of love 

and caring. It will be an exciting journey as we take our servant leadership ‘as is’ to 

a more powerful and beautiful ‘what can be.’   

Michael Reuter is an executive coach, mentor and motivational speaker. He cap-

tures his life’s purpose and meaning in six words, “Live passionately, love uncondi-

tionally, care deeply.” He writes an inspirational weekly blog, Three Minute Leader-

ship (www.threeminuteleadership.com), addressing various leadership topics. 

As Director of the Stillman School’s Gerald P. Buccino '63 Center for Leadership 

Development, his leadership resulted in the Center being ranked nationally as the 

#1 Educational Certificate Program with an Emphasis on Leadership and Organiza-

tional Development by HR.com for five consecutive years. His leadership work 

across the University contributed to the establishment of Seton Hall University’s 

Buccino Leadership Institute in 2018.  

 

 

Please RSVP  

by Tuesday, 

April 4 

to: 

csl@shu.edu  

and for more  

information 

 


